From: Amanda Evans [EEEEEE

Sent: 03 February 2023 10:27

To: Sam FitzPatrick; Planning Planning

Subject: Fwd: Objection to Planning Application 2022/4190/P
Attachments: Petition Opposing Proposed Telecoms Equipment on Crestview.pdf

Dear Sam and Planning Department,

The petition which was submitted below on 28 December 2022 has not been posted in the responses to the
above planning application .

Similar happened with the submission from Councillor Anna Wright who kindly re-submitted her objection
and which was subsequently posted up on 25 January 2023,

1 trust that the petition below can now be posted on the site under responses as it was submitted before the
closing date.

With best wishes,
Amanda Evans

Sent from my iPad
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